
Strategic Planning for the Wharton 
Public School District

THE WHARTON SCHOOL DISTRICT IS INVITING ALL TO PARTAKE IN OUR 
STRATEGIC PLANNING PROCESS.

This process will occur in three meetings:
March 21, April 25 And May 16 beginning at 7:00 pm in the school 
library.

THIS PROCESS WILL ENABLE ALL STAKEHOLDERS TO BECOME A PART OF:

 Identifying strengths and challenges
 Targeting critical issues
 Prioritizing and implementing annual goals and objectives
 Identifying appropriate roles and responsibilities
 Creating a process for monitoring and evaluating progress

TO TAKE PART IN THIS VALUABLE ENDEAVOR AND TO MAKE OUR DISTRICT THE 
BEST IT CAN BE, PLEASE EMAIL YOUR INTEREST TO MRS. MURPHY AT 
KMURPHY@WBPS.ORG


